CITY OF SAN ANTONIO
OFFICE OF MAYORIVY R. TAYLOR
INTERDEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

TO: Membets of City Council; Sheryl Sculley, City Manager
FROM: Mayor Ivy R. Taylor M

COPIES TO: City Clerk

SUBJECT: Transportation Network Companies

DATE: May 2, 2016

As we move forward with the review of the of the regulatory framework under which Transportation
Network Companies (TNCs) are operating in San Antonio, I would like to reiterate the next steps with
regard to the evaluation of the City’s MOUs with the TNCs. You will recall that our intent last summer

was to provide rider choice and strike a balance between encouraging needed transportation solutions
and protecting public safety.

In May, the Governance Committee will be reviewing the TNC MOU’s in preparation for two
community meetings to gather input on rider experience, safety/security, accessibility and other key
ground transportation topics. On June 15,2016, a B Session will be held to give the full City Council an
opportunity to receive the public feedback and provide input to the staff on a permanent TNC

authorization. Councilman Trevifio will continue to play a lead role in coordinating and communicating
on this issue.
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